ALLEN PARK PUBLIC SCHOOLS

ALLEN PARK BOARD OF EDUCATION REGULAR MEETING/WORK SESSION MINUTES - AUGUST 20, 2014 WAYNE COUNTY REGIONAL EDUCATION SERVICE AGENCY - ROOM 250

DRAFT APPROVED

A regular meeting and work session of the Allen Park Board of Education was held on Monday, August 20, 2014, Wayne County Regional Education Service Agency, 33500 Van Born Road, Room 250, Wayne, MI 48184.

Regular meeting called to order/Solicitation of Comment Cards – 6:30 p.m.

Pledge of Allegiance

Roll Call/Present: Babbage, DesJardins, Klenczar, Sheppard

Absent: Marten, Miller, Moynihan

14-19	Motion by Klenczar, supported by DesJardins, that the agenda be approved as presented. Yeas: Babbage, DesJardins, Klenczar, Sheppard Nays: None Absent: Marten, Miller, Moynihan Motion carried.
	Citizen's Comments (pertaining to agenda): None at this time.
	Dr. Sturock began the meeting by welcoming Board Members and the Administrative Team.
	Long Range Strategic Plan 2012-17: Status Update Administration presented a status update to the Long Range Strategic Plan citing evidence to support the strategic actions to the eight, identified plan goals. A comprehensive written report was also provided to the Board Members.
	Karen Guobis, Food Services Director and Tanya Duffy, Director of Community Services shared departmental highlights and initiatives for 2014-15 school year. William Holdsworth, Director of Curriculum & Technology, shared information regarding Homeless Legislation, EL, AdvancED/NCA and recent accomplishments of the Technology Department. Lastly, building administration shared program highlights and building initiatives for the 2014-15 school year.
	Superintendent's Reports: Dr. Sturock provided information regarding the MDE Top to Bottom Rankings as well as a comprehensive data report on the MDE Scorecard for the District. Congrats to Lindemann Elementary for being named a Reward School for the second consecutive year.
	Citizens' Comments: None at this time.
	Reports of Officers: Board Members expressed their appreciation to administration for their dedication and thought-provoking reports. Remarks also included that "People want to come to schools in Allen Park because of the outstanding work being accomplished led by a committed, cohesive group of administrators" and "It is evident that administration is working as a team."
14-20	Motion by DesJardins, supported by Klenczar that the meeting adjourn at 8:55 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Paul Klenczar, Board Secretary